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OTA response to Dr Golly & The Experts Podcast 
 
 
Occupational Therapy Australia is aware of recent conversations on the “Dr Golly and The 
Experts” Podcast, where Em Rusciano shared her lived experience relating to her son’s 
therapy. 
 
We are deeply committed as a profession to a practice focused on recognising and valuing 
individual differences and accepting and supporting people to live as their authentic true 
selves. 
 
Over 1,000 Occupational Therapists are currently assembled in Cairns at our national 
conference, where we are sharing knowledge and evidence based practice, and hearing from 
people with lived experience about neurodiversity affirming practice. 
 
 
 
*ENDS* 
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Mary Orgill  
Manager, Marketing and Communications  
OTA 
T 0416 111 062 
W: otaus.com.au 
 
  
 
About Occupational Therapy Australia 
 
Occupational Therapy Australia (OTA) is the peak for occupational therapists. As Australia's 
professional association for occupational therapy, OTA fosters evidence-based practice, 
enables lifelong learning and promotes the future of occupational therapy. OTA exists to 
support occupational therapists to support their community and enable people to live their best 
lives. 
 
 


